
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  Ref: US.000320 
 
May 28th 2010 

   
  To FCC 
 

 
 
 
BABT 
Forsyth House, Churchfield Road 
Walton on Thames 
Surrey, KT12 4TD 
United Kingdom 
Telephone: +44 (0)1932 251200 
Fax: +44 (0)1932 251201 
  
 
Direct Dial: +44 (0)1932 251261 
E-mail: Vina.Kerai@babt.com 
Website:  www.babt.com 
                 

 
RE:  Supersede MPE and Test Report exhibit 
FCC ID: N7NMC8795 
 
This request is for supersede of the Test Report and MPE exhibit from the filing for the above FCC ID. 
The exhibit requires supersede to provide GPRS/EGPRS1900 (1 slot) power information.  There have 
been no changes made to the equipment, and the updated test report and MPE report have no effect 
on the grant. 
 
Test reports submitted on 03/26/2010 and 04/14/2010 should be superseded with the Test Report 
submitted on 05/28/2010. 
 
RF Exposure submitted on 05/05/2010 should be superseded with the RF Exposure submitted on 
05/28/2010. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Vina Kerai 
Compliance Engineer 
 


